
 
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

1ST QPD 2024 PROVISIONAL INCOME TAX RETURNS AND 2023 
INCOME TAX RETURN (ITF12C) DUE DATES 

 

The Commissioner of Taxes hereby advises all its valued clients and taxpayers 
that: 

 

1. The 1st QPD return is due by the 25th of March 2024, and the pending 
return is already appearing on the registered taxpayers’ SSP profiles from 
24th of March 2024.  

2. The 2023 Income Tax Return ITF12C is due by 30 April 2024 and you will 
soon be notified of the date that it will appear on the registered taxpayers’ 
SSP profiles. 

 
       Please note that penalties for late submission of the QPD return will be charged if the QPD return     
       is not submitted within 60 days from due date. 

 
   For any queries, contact the ZIMRA Contact Centre or nearest ZIMRA Office. See below    

       details. 
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